RECEIVED

By Planning Department at 12:25 pm, Feb 09, 2015

el

SANCHEZ

& Associates

February 9, 2015

Michael Quint

Director of Planning
221 N. Tennessee
McKinney, Texas 75069

RE:  Letter of Intent — Windsor Park Block A, Lot 19 - 4701 Wallace St.
Dear Mr. Quint:

Please accept this correspondence as my Client’s formal Letter of Intent for the submittal of a
Minor Replat for the above referenced property.

The intent of this plat is to separate Lot 19, Block A into 2 parcels, one being a common area
(CA1).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 469-424-5900 or at levi.wild@sanchezassociates.net
if this is more convenient.

Regard

Levi A. Wild, PE

CC: File

Master Planning Civil Engineering Land Development Property Management

220 East Virginia Street @ McKinney, TX 75069 @ Tel 469 424 5900 ® Fax 214 514 3200
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